
Meta House Annual PREA Report – 2018 
 

Overview 
Meta House has a contract with the Department of Corrections to fund residential 
treatment for 10 women in Meta House’s main campus residential facility.  Because of this 
contract, Meta House is subject to the Prison Rape Elimination Act (PREA), which is 
designed to prevent and address sexual harassment and sexual abuse in correctional 
institutions.  As such, we are required to report annually on PREA investigations and 
reports. 

 

Data 
 2017 2018 

How many persons under the supervision of your facility 
were confined on 12/31? 

9 10 

How many persons under the supervision of your facility 
were admitted during the year? 

49 46 

What was the average daily population? 9.6 9.6 

How many allegations of resident-on-resident 
nonconsensual sexual acts were reported?1 

0 0 

Substantiated 0 0 

Unsubstantiated 0 0 

Unfounded 0 0 

Investigation ongoing 0 0 

How many allegations of resident-on-resident sexual 
harassment were reported? 

0 0 

Substantiated 0 0 

Unsubstantiated 0 0 

Unfounded 0 0 

Investigation ongoing 0 0 

How many allegations of staff sexual misconduct were 
reported? 

0 0 

Substantiated 0 0 

Unsubstantiated 0 0 

Unfounded 0 0 

Investigation ongoing 0 0 

                                                        
1 Nonconsensual and abusive sexual contacts are both included here. 



 2017 2018 

How many allegations of staff sexual harassment were 
reported? 

0 0 

Substantiated 0 0 

Unsubstantiated 0 0 

Unfounded 0 0 

Investigation ongoing 0 0 

What is the total number of substantiated incidents from 
all of the items above? 

0 0 

 

Agency Progress in Addressing Sexual Abuse 
 

Meta House has not had any reports of sexual harassment or abuse relating to DOC clients.  
During 2018, we scheduled our first PREA audit, during which the auditor identified 
several areas in which Meta House could improve training, materials, policies and 
procedures, and data reporting.  Meta House staff have been implementing these changes.  
The auditor will return in 2019 to evaluate the changes made. 


